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The Sixth Form choir has won through to a prestigious national music festival this Summer.

In the � rst week of July, talented young musicians from across Britain will descend on Birmingham’s most prestigious venue for the annual 
Music for Youth National Festival.  The festival brings together young people of all ages to perform an exciting and diverse range of music, 
and receive feedback from professional musicians. 

All of the groups who are invited to perform at the National Festival have already taken part in one of 58 Regional Festivals earlier in the 
year.  Lincolnshire Music Service hosted a regional event at Haven High Academy on Saturday 15th March and Haven High’s newly formed 
6th Form Choir were fortunate enough to be selected, remarkably with their debut performance!

The choir sang “Hello” from the musical The Book of Mormon and The Overtones arrangement of Rihanna’s “Only Girl In The World”.  
Feedback from the MfY mentors included, ‘Complete commitment, lovely harmonies, slick and polished!’

The choir now look forward to the 8th July when they will compete for a chance to perform in Music for Youth Schools’ Prom at the Royal 
Albert Hall.

Choir leader Vanessa Adams commented 

“Having performed as part of the Lincolnshire Music Services’ massed ensemble at the Royal 
Albert Hall last year, the Haven High students decided that they would like a chance to 
compete in their own right.  I am very lucky to work with such dedicated and enthusiastic 
young people and as an Academy, we are extremely proud of them.  We are very much 
looking forward to the National Festival in July.”

On July 21st and 22nd there will be a performance of 
the literacy classic “Animal Farm”, by George Orwell, 
produced by the Year 12 Performing Arts students.

The students have been working tirelessly to get ready for the big night and 
have taken on the responsibility of producing the performance as a professional 
company of actors would be expected to do, ranging from lighting designs, make 
up and even directing. 

Tickets are available at the box o�  ce on (01205) 311979 and the students are 
looking forward to sharing their work with the wider community.
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The Boston Witham 
Academies Federation

Term 1  Tuesday 2 September 2014 to Friday 17 October 2014
Term 2 Monday 3 November 2014 to Friday 19 December 2014
Term 3 Monday 5 January 2015 to Friday 13 February 2015
Term 4 Monday 23 February 2015 to Friday 27 March 2015
Term 5 Monday 13 April 2015 to Friday 22 May 2015
Term 6 Monday 1 June 2015 to Tuesday 21 July 2015

Bank Holidays Monday 4th & Monday 25th May 2015

Term Dates 2014/2015

Uniform

The Boston Witham Academies Federation 
places great importance on the role of children 
receiving suitable, e� ective full time education 
through regular attendance at the Academies.  

Irregular attendance at school seriously a� ects the academic progress 
and social development of students, therefore the Federation has 
a robust system of measures in place to ensure your child attends 
regularly and punctually.  These measures involve � rst day absence 
telephone calls, text messages (in di� erent languages), home visits, a 
range of attendance letters, late gate, attendance panels and referral 
to Lincolnshire County Council’s legal panel for persistent absences 
and persistent lateness.  

Attendance facts and � gures

Did you know?  A persistent absentee is de� ned by the 
Government as someone who has attendance of  85% or 
less.

Did you know? If your child is absent for just one day every 
week, they will miss out on two years of education over 
their school life.

The Academy supports the need for good attendance through 
building a good working relationship with students and parents/
carers.  Good attendance is rewarded through Vivo Miles, Celebration 
Assemblies and Rewards Trips.  

The EWS team has contact with various outside agencies to 
support parents/carers and is often able to signpost students to the 
appropriate support to further resolve any issues that impedes good 
attendance.  

Parents and carers should be aware that the Government has 
introduced strict new regulations to ensure that pupils and students 
do not take holidays during term time.  Holidays can now only be 
authorised in exceptional circumstances and our Board of Directors 
and Governors have been given a range of sanctions and � nes to 
consider imposing on those parents and carers who take students 
and pupils on holiday during term time.  Consequently we ask, in 
order for parents and carers not to fall foul of these new regulations, 
that holidays are not taken during term time.  Below are the term 
dates for the next academic year, during which pupils and students 
are no longer allowed to take holiday leave unless the circumstances 
are exceptional (for example recuperation or medical treatment 
abroad).

Attendance

Please remember that all of the Federation’s o©  cial Academy 
uniforms are available from the Schoolwear Centre in Boston 
Market Place.
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